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November 2017 Newsletter 

Another half term begins and we would like to look back over all the 
activities and events that the children have enjoyed over the last 
half term. Congratulations to Year 1 for winning the attendance 
award.  

A special thank you to everyone who 
donated to the Harvest collection in aid 
of the Churches in Reading Drop in 
Centre (CIRDIC), which is a safe and 
welcoming drop in centre for the home-
less and for adults who are financially 
disadvantaged or who are in need of 
support. You were all so very generous 
and the donations just kept coming, 
they were very gratefully received!  
 

 

 
 

Linda Galpin from St James Church came in on Monday 16th October 
to give the children a special assembly and spoke to them about all 
of the things we are thankful for in our lives. To finish the assembly 
the Wheatfield Choir did their very first performance and sang ôWho 
put the colours in the rainbowõ.  

Donõt forget to book your appointment for the next parents evening 
which is taking place on 7th and 9th November, we are looking for-
ward to discussing your childõs progress with you.  

The areas by the school, vehicular and pedestrian, 
can be very busy at peak drop off and pick up 
times. Please could you use the parents car park 
opposite to the school when dropping off and pick-
ing up, even when you are late. Thank you for your 
cooperation and assistance.  

Bikes and scooters may be ridden to school but not in the school grounds. 
Children must dismount as they reach the school gate to ensure the safety 
of everyone. Pupils who wish to cycle or scoot to school must WEAR A CY-
CLE HELMET, no helmet no bike. Wearing a cycle helmet is proven to signifi-
cantly reduce the risk of fatal head injury. PLEASE STAY SAFE. 



 

 

INFORMATION 

¶ AttendanceñWe have super attendance figures for the last half term: 
 Goldsworthy = 95.4% 
 Kandinsky = 97.9% 
 OKeeffe = 97% 
 Monet = 96.8% 
¶ Attendance at all school sessions is required by law.  The only exceptions to this are in cases of 
illness or where the Executive Head Teacher has granted special leave-of-absence.  It is essential 
that you contact the school before 9.00am on each day that your child is absent. Children with di-
arrhoea and/or vomiting should definitely be kept off school until at least 48 hours after their 
symptoms have gone.  

¶ In winter, children need a warm waterproof school coat.  Denim, leather or fur jackets are not con-
sidered suitable for school. In summer an anorak, cagoule or similar should be brought to school 
when the weather is unsettled.  

¶ School Moneyñfrom September 2017 we can accept payments online for trips, visits, activities and 
school dinners. School Money is an easy, secure and fast online system. Parent and Carers will re-
ceive a text message from the school inviting them to access School Moneyõs website to make a 
payment. Please ensure the school office is kept updated with any changes to email addresses. For 
those Parents and Carers who would rather pay in cash or by cheque, this option is 
also available, please bring any payments to the school office in a named envelope. 

¶ Individual photographs are due to be taken on Thursday 16th November. Class pho-
tographs are taken in the Summer Term.  Parents and Carers will have the oppor-
tunity to purchase a package of photographs which will be available for the end of 
term / Christmas. 

Wheatfield School Good News Assembly - Thursday 19th October 2017 

Certificates were awarded to children in each class for being a 'Lead Learner' and Six chil-
dren from each class were also awarded certificates for demonstrating our 'values' 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to Kandinsky Class for receiving the Attendance Award this half term. 

 

School Council Team for 2017- 18 

Phoebe, Cruz, Evie, Zara, Jackson, Jai 
 

The school council team have chosen Wheat-
field Schoolõs charity for this academic year 
will be the Medical Detective Dogs. These 
dogs are trained to detect medical conditions 

in humans. 


